
HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Shaw Family Housing Information 

orginally joined Shaw Family 
Housing almost 2.5 years ago as a 

Maintenance Technician. He has since 
moved into the position of Maintenance 

Dispatch. He enjoys having the ability 
to use his maintenance expertise to help 

residents troubleshoot simple issues 
over the phone. In his spare time he 

enjoys doing woodwork.

Trash and Recycling Schedule 

Effective Friday, April 5th Advance Disposal will begin collecting 
trash and recycling on Fridays instead of Mondays. Please make sure 
to have trash bins at the curb for pick up this coming Friday, April 

5th. Recycling will be collected every other Friday. The next 
collection date for recycling will be Friday, April 12th.  If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact our office at 803.499.3074.

Employee of the Month!

Upcoming Housing Events

Month of the Military Child Appreciation 
Event

When: April 10, 2019
Time: 2PM-4PM

Location: Shaw Family Housing Management Office

Pictures With the Easter Bunny
When: April 19, 2019

Time: 2PM-4PM
Location: Shaw Family Housing Management Office

Pictures will be printed while you wait!



There is an exciting change coming in April!  
The Sycamore playground across from the 

Fire Station will be removed and a new 
playground will be erected.  We will also be 
constructing a picnic pavilion in the same 

area at the same time.  Our plan is to 
minimize the downtime and complete these 
improvements as quickly as possible so you 
can begin enjoying them.  Watch for future 
announcements on our Playground Grand 

Opening Party!

In April, Advanced Disposal will begin 
switching out our current recycle bins with a 
new and improved model.  The new recycle 

bin is a 95 gallon container with a lid.  
Recyclables will be picked up every 2 weeks 

once we begin using the new containers.




